Letter to Congressman Kelly
September 30, 2019 at 1:24 PM

From "Swartfager, Julie"

Dear Mr. Myers,

Thank you for your telephone call following up on your letter. You can submit your letter to me via this
email.

Sincerely,

Julie Swartfager

U.S. Representative Mike Kelly (PA16)
107 E. Diamond Street, Suite 270
Butler, PA 16001

Phone: 724-282-2557

Fax: 724-282-3682



